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Christ Church Grammar School - Mount Claremont playing fields 
 
 
In 2022 the School submitted documentation to the Town of Cambridge that sought to reclassify 
the Mt Claremont playing fields from Parks and Recreation to Development to support a low-
density housing proposal. The Town of Cambridge resolved to not initiate the proposed scheme 
amendment. 
  
Under Section 76 of the Planning and Development Act 2005 the School appealed the Town of 
Cambridge’s decision to the Minister for Planning. 
  
Yesterday Minister Saffioti announced that she would not support a request to initiate a scheme 
amendment for the playing fields. 
  
The School acknowledges the Minister’s decision and will continue to assess the use of all its 
facilities to support the education and wellbeing of current and future students. 
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